
Happy Mother’s Day

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com

As we welcome warmer days and 
longer nights, we also look to a future of 
doors opening back up and life 
returning to a new normal. I want to 
personally thank you for your patience 
this past year as we all navigated the 
safest way to serve our residents, 

employees, and our partners. It was not easy to manage an 
unexpected pandemic, but we did so, always keeping our 
residents' best interests and safety �rst and foremost. Over the 
course of the next month, we hope to begin opening up our 
amenities (as appropriate and approved by local guidelines) 
and see a full return of sta� to our o�ces.   Our teams look 
forward to seeing you and helping you in any way we can. And 
as a reminder, one of the best ways to help minimize the 
spread of COVID-19 is to get vaccinated. If you are having 
di�culties �nding a location where you can receive your 
vaccination, please check out vaccine�nder.org.

Best,

John Ehle
President
Hunt Military Communities

Our President’s Message

Grab N Go Meals
We are once again graced with Grab N Go Meals for any military 
children under 18 years old, sponsored by the Fallbrook Uni�ed 
School District. The groceries include fresh produce and enough 
for several meals for the family. Tuesdays and Thursdays 2:00pm 
- 4:00pm in the DeLuz parking lot.

Bookmobile
The bookmobile will be visiting DeLuz on May 11 and May 25 
from 2:30 pm - 4:00 pm for your convenience. It will be parked at 
Marine Drive and Inchon St. You can check our books, DVDs and 
video games.

Thank You For Participating
We were so impressed with many families that took the 
opportunity to plant or pot �owers in their front yard. It was 
challenging to select 3 winners from the Spring Showers Bring 
May Flowers Event. Please feel free to beautify your front yard 
and make your house an inviting home.

It is Getting Warmer
With warmer weather it is the season for critters to look for 
places to hide. They are attracted to tall grass, so please be sure 
to keep your back yard mowed and trimmed. If you discover an 
issue with rodents or insects, please call maintenance to submit 
a work order at 844.887.6840 or submit through your RENTcafé 
account. For other intruders such as reptiles or coyotes call the 
Camp Pendleton Game Warden at 760.725.3360.

Stay Connected!
Please be sure to follow us on the DeLuz Family Housing 
Facebook page for updates on events and important news. Stay 
Connected!
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